
 

 

 
 
 
To Our Dear Attendees, 

 

In order to ensure the health and safety of each and every one of you, we have made the decision to 

transform this year’s LONG + LIVE + MATH: The National Institute into a flexible, virtual event. 

 

Our #1 goal in going virtual is to recreate the onsite experience as closely as possible. This means that 

we’ve designed a robust event that will leave you inspired, challenged, connected, and even a little 

pampered! We are confident that LONG + LIVE + MATH: The National Virtual Institute will be the most 

exciting, engaging, impactful professional learning you’ve ever been a part of virtually (and maybe even 

in-person).  

 

Going virtual allows us to take advantage of a variety of engaging technology tools, and we couldn’t be 

more excited! As a virtual participant, you can expect more content choices and an increased number of 

opportunities to network with amazing educators from across the country. We’re also now able to extend 

the TNI experience outside of just a single week in July, giving you individual access to our experts and 

additional content throughout the 2020–2021 school year.  

 

We’ll be providing an agenda shortly that will accommodate all time zones, allow for a variety of 

synchronous and asynchronous learning opportunities, give you more choice, and ensure that you have 

plenty of time to reflect, connect, and have fun! 

 

Can’t wait to make history with you in July as we embark on the MOST amazing virtual professional 

learning experience of all time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kasey Bratcher 

Sr. VP of Professional Learning 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


